St. Vincent de Paul Church and Academy Expansion Time-line

Expansion of the Academy became a need due increased enrollment in the school, and potential growth in the future.

Town Hall meeting - architects from Archimages explained possible new property development
Town Hall meeting - architects from Archimages propose plan for a new school building using existing space
Master plan update presented to the parish showing the three options for expansion, and explaining why the purchase of 2727 Tracy Avenue is the best option.
Offer made on 2727 Tracy building and accepted.
Inspections of building and feasability study begin.
Open house for the parish to see the 2727 Tracy building
Capital Campaign brochures sent to parish
Commitment Sunday
Purchase of 2727 Tracy finalized
Polished concrete floors
St. Vincent's volunteers paint second floor ceiling
St. Mary's volunteers paint hallways and atrium
Chapel completed
Move to 2727 Tracy
Tracy open house
First day of school

As of this date, the following work has been completed or is underway:

The chapel space is completed and next week the pews will be installed. Mr. Patterson will be restoring the altar for the chapel over the summer

The library space is well on its way to being completed, thanks to Mr. Patterson and Mr. Tony Wohletz's hard work. Next week with the help of high school boys, they will begin to move books from the existing library over to the gymnasium and then onto the shelving in the new library. Mrs. Patterson has worked unceasingly these last few months digitally cataloguing all of our library books and with the help of Mrs. McMaster, organizing them all for the move over.

The upstairs classrooms are being painted yellow and the baseboards are being installed. A crew of St. Vincent parishioners have painted the ceilings on the 2nd floor.

Mr. Greene and Mr. McMaster installed the phone system.

Mr. Tony Wohltez cut an access door in to the mechanical room upstairs and a door between Mrs. Wohltez's office and the infirmary room.

The wall for the sacristy was installed

On May 30, a painting crew from St. Mary's will paint the hallways and atrium.